
Hadleigh Infants and  Nursery School 

No 8  8th November 2019 
Holiday Dates -  

  

Last Day of Term - Friday 20th December. 1.30pm finish. 

First Day of Term -  Monday 6th January. 

Half Term - Monday 17th February - Friday 21st February 

Dates for your Diary -      

 

12th & 13th November - Reception Road Safety Training 

13th November -  Odd Sock Day 

15th November - Children in Need 

26th November - Flu Immunisations 

30th November - PA Christmas Event 11am - 3pm 

2nd December - Year 1 Christmas Parent Workshop @ 

2.30pm.  

4th December - Reception Parents Phonics Meeting @ 

9am. (School Hall) 

4th December - Bed Time Stories Event  6pm - 7pm 

5th December - Year 2 Christmas Parent Workshop @ 

2.30pm.  

12th December - Reception Christmas Parent Workshop 

@ 8.45am.  

17th December - Nursery Christmas Parent Workshop @ 

8.30am.  

Attendance -   

The best class for attendance, week ending the 8th November 

2019 was Koalas with 100% attendance. Well done to them! 

Congratulations to:  

Koalas   100% 

Pandas  98.1% 

Dolphins  97.9% 

Meerkats  97.8% 

Turtles   97.2% 

Unfortunately 1 class did not reach our 96% target:  

Starfish  95.8% 

Overall attendance was 97.8% which is above our 96% target.  

New Autumn Menu - Week 2 

Monday: Meat Free Monday - Tomato & Basil Pasta with Salad & Garlic Bread. 

Tuesday: Cottage or Quorn Pie with Broccoli & Green Beans. 

Wednesday: Roast Turkey with Yorkshire Pudding, New Potatoes, Carrots, Cauliflower & Gravy. 

Thursday: BBQ Chicken or Quorn with Rice, Sweetcorn & Peas. 

Friday: Fish Fingers or Fluffy Omelette with Chips & Beans. 

This Week’s Attendance Heroes - 

Starfish: Skye M      Dolphins:  Keira E    Turtles:  Edward L      

Meerkats: Thomas P         Koalas: Isla B     Pandas: George W 

Achievers of the Week - 

Bumblebees:   Inara K    Butterflies: Penny C    Grasshoppers: William W        

Starfish: Oliver L     Dolphins:  Oscar G    Turtles: Elsa-Rae C      

Meerkats:  Luke F     Koalas: Kayden N    Pandas: Robin W  

3PR Weekly Winner -  

Ducklings & Dolphins 

 



This Week’s News: 

We were lucky enough to be visited again by Raymond Newlyn and Sapper Don Sheppard, both of whom delivered an         

interesting and informative assembly to the whole school. Don talked about his experiences during World War 2 and           

answered lots of questions from the Year 2 children in a question and answer session after the assembly. We feel  honoured 

to be able to have visits like this and are proud to be able to share our remembrance events with people who have such     

passion and knowledge. 

 

On Friday 15th November, we will be supporting Children in Need, children are invited to come to school in non-school        

uniform. They can be Pudsey or Blush themed, spotty, yellow or whatever you feel is appropriate. You are welcome to send in 

a voluntary cash donation if  you wish, anything raised will be sent to the charity to help them continue the fantastic work 

they do for children all over the UK. 

 

School Applications - Please be advised that parent/carers will be able to apply for a school place for their child from Monday 

11th November. This is for Reception and Year 3 places, the closing date is 15th January 2020. For further information, please 

visit: https://www.essex.gov.uk/admissions . Please be advised that Essex County Council do not send letters to parents/

carers regarding school applications.  

 

Pupil photos will be available to view online from Monday 11th November, they will be live for 7 days. Login details have been 

sent home with the children this week. If you have not received your details, please contact Mrs Reader. 

 

We are pleased to confirm the dates and times for this year’s Christmas performances. Please find the details below:  

Nursery - Monday 9th December 10:45am / Tuesday 10th December 2:30pm  (To be held in the Nursery Classroom)  

Reception - Monday 9th December 2:15pm / Tuesday 10th December 9:15am (To be held in the Hall)  

Year 1 - Wednesday 11th December 2:15pm / Friday 13th December 9:15am (To be held in the Hall) 

Year 2 - Wednesday 11th December 9:15am / Friday 13th December 2:15pm (To be held in the Hall)  

A letter regarding the booking of  tickets will be sent out next week.  

 

E-safety - Each week we will be providing some information, from the NSPCC, regarding apps and games that children may 

access. Below is information relating to: PopJam 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information on and other games please follow the link: https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/?order=title  

Or alternatively you can find further guidance and support on the school’s website: https://www.hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk/

web/esafety/318492  

Question of the week: 

What animal would you like to be and why? 

https://www.essex.gov.uk/topic/admissions
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/?order=title
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